Mercedes Barcia

Subject:

1/2 Dwelling UnitWorkforce Housing

From: Robert Daniels < RDaniels@Venicegov.com >

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 8:52 AM **To:** Lori Stelzer < LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Jeff Shrum < <u>JShrum@Venicegov.com</u>>; Edward Lavallee < <u>ELavallee@Venicegov.com</u>>; Kelly Fernandez - Persson & Cohen < <u>kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com</u>>; John Holic < <u>JHolic@Venicegov.com</u>>; Charles D. Hines < <u>chines@scgov.net</u>>

Subject: 1/2 Dwelling UnitWorkforce Housing

Lori, the county just passed this Workforce Housing ordinance. Please place on our April 9, 2019 Council Meeting Agenda as new business.

Charles please email the final copy for Lori to place on this request.

Discuss the merits of adopting the attached county policy for 750 sq.ft and less

Sincerely,

Council Member, Bob Daniels

From: Robert Daniels

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 8:53:56 PM

To: Charles D. Hines

Subject: Re: 1/2 Dwelling Unit

Thank you

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Charles D. Hines < chines@scgov.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 8:49:27 PM

To: Robert Daniels

Subject: Fwd: 1/2 Dwelling Unit

Fyi.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

----- Original message -----

From: Matthew Osterhoudt < mosterho@scgov.net >

Date: 2/6/19 7:01 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: BCC < BCC@scgov.net>

Cc: Michele Norton < mnorton@scgov.net >, Jane Grogg < jgrogg@scgov.net >

Subject: RE: 1/2 Dwelling Unit

Commissioners,

Attached is the Cover Memo and Draft Ordinance that were on the Consent Agenda last week to authorize advertisement of a public hearing. The public hearing is scheduled for March 13, 2019.

Thank you.

Matt

Matthew Osterhoudt, Director

Sarasota County Government | Planning and Development Services Department 1660 Ringling Blvd, Sarasota, Florida 34236

Phone: 941.650.1205

Email: mosterho@scgov.net/
Website: www.scgov.net/PDS

Your feedback is valuable to us: Customer Service Survey



All mail sent to and from Sarasota County Government is subject to the public records law of Florida.

From: Charles D. Hines < chines@scgov.net Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 2:57 PM
To: Matthew Osterhoudt < mosterho@scgov.net>

Cc: Robin Bayus <rbayus@scgov.net>

Subject: 1/2 Dwelling Unit

Matt: What is the easiest way to get a copy of staff's memo and recommended code language for the 1/2 dwelling unit. A request by Councilmen Daniels wanted to see what we are doing to maybe present it for the City to copy.